
Concerning the process elected officials are using to speed through SB 941, it is wrong for any 

elected official to attempt to skirt the people’s will by avoiding conflict.  You chose to represent, 

do it correctly and honestly. 

Second, don’t put this bill into our system.  You wish to control gun violence?  It doesn’t start 

with the peaceful and law abiding citizens, it starts by enforcing our current laws and taking the 

rights away from offenders who use firearms for illegal purposes.  And I am sure you have 

heard this but maybe you are not listening, crooks will get their hands on firearms, they will not 

ask for permission to own it, and they will not license them.  And the reasons crooks are some 

what hesitant in this country to just walk into any home or business, it is because we do have 

the RIGHT to own and carry.  Take that away and guess who is afraid of you?  Not the criminal. 

Kill this bill and you all need to start owning up to doing your job with integrity. 

Dave Bale 

Salem Oregon. 

 


